From: Joan Perry

To: Statements

Subject: Docket No. W-218, SUB 526 Public Staff Aqua Water Price Increase
Date: Monday, July 27, 2020 2:33:55 PM

To whom it may concern,

My monthly Aqua Water bill is close to $100 every month. To me, this is a ridiculously high amount to pay. In this
economy it would be a hardship for most people to have to pay more, including myself. I come from Connecticut
and there I paid quarterly. My bill was almost half of what I pay here monthly. In closing, thank you for reading this
and I appreciate anything you can do to make sure Aqua Water does not raise their rates.

- Joan
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